To: Bay Area UASI Approval Authority
From: General Manager Craig Dziedzic
Date: March 11, 2021

Re: Item 04: Cal OES Presentation on Retention Funded Activities and Projects

Recommendations:

No Recommendation.

Action or Discussion Items:

Information and Discussion

Discussion/Description:

Background

This item is a follow up to the November Approval Authority motion whereby members requested more
information regarding the funds that Cal OES retains.

Each year, the State of California retains 17.3% of the total gross amount awarded to the six California
UASIs. For the Bay Area UASI alone, the amounts retained are as follows: $4,757,500 (FY 2018),
$4,757,500 (FY 2019), and $6,487,500 (FY2020).

Cal OES will present an update of the State’s successful activities and projects that have been funded
annually by UASI retention funds.
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